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Thursday, 25 January 2024 
Re: Accreditation Decision  
 
Dear Colleagues! 

The ECTE Accreditation Commission (AC) in its session on January 23, 2024, decided on requirements 
based on the Final Review Report submitted in January 2024 following the on-site visit in October 2024. 

Institutional re-accreditation has been granted for the 5-year-period from January 23, 2024, until 
January 22, 2029, by which time the next cyclical review must be completed. 

Congratulations on this first milestone! 

Programme accreditation will not be granted until the requirement has been judged as fulfilled by the 
AC. Documentation of fulfilment of the requirement may be submitted to the AC at any time, but no 
later May 30, 2024, for the Commission to evaluate compliance in its subsequent session.  

Please see the separate letter detailing the requirement and the Final Review Report for all 
recommendations issued by the Visiting Evaluation Team and confirmed by the Accreditation 
Commission.  

The programmes will be listed as “under review” on the ECTE website until compliance has been 
ascertained by the Accreditation Commission and all fees are paid in full.  

Allow me to mention ICETE Consultancy – this service may provide support as you work on the 
requirements (information attached to this letter).  

Please do not hesitate to contact me as questions arise.  

Serving Him with you 

 
Carmen Crouse 
Accreditation Director 

mailto:carmen.crouse@ecte.eu
http://www.ecte.eu/

